
From: Stephanie Frame
To: Mark Davey
Subject: RE: Signed Appointment Letter - Fast-track Projects
Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2024 8:08:14 am

Great, thanks Mark
 
Stephanie Frame (she/her)
Manager|Kaiwhakahaere
Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill – Listed Projects,
COVID-19 Recovery Fast Track Act

Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz
Ministry staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means I work either from home or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am – 5.30pm
 
From: Mark Davey  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 7:50 AM
To: Stephanie Frame <Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: Signed Appointment Letter - Fast-track Projects
 

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra

care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Hi Stephanie,
 
Please refer attached.
 
Have a good day.
 
Best,
Mark
 
Mark Davey
 
Phone: 
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